New generation of herbicide-tolerant crops face regulatory delays

The following is an editorial summary of a longer story.

Monsanto and Dow Chemical face delays in selling biotech crops engineered to survive older weedkillers
after the the U.S. Department of Agriculture announced increased scrutiny of the genetically modified
plants. The new crops will be evaluated in separate environmental impact statements — a longer and
more intensive review process than the environmental assessments previously used by the USDA to
evaluate biotech crops.

The GLP has written previously about the dangers of over-regulation for biotech crops and foods with
regards to the AquAdvantage GM salmon and the so-called “Monsanto Protection Act.”

You can read the USDA'’s statement on the new regulatory approach here.

View the full story here: Monsanto, Dow Crops Face Delays as U.S. Increases Scrutiny

Additional Resources:

* “Environmental Statements Could Hold Back Dicamba, 2,4-D Tolerant Crops,” Farm Futures


https://geneticliteracyproject.org/2012/05/30/aquabounty-gm-salmon-on-the-ropes-how-anti-biotech-campaigners-strangle-innovation-through-regulation-overkill/
https://geneticliteracyproject.org/2013/04/01/monsanto-protection-act-separating-the-facts-from-the-fury/
http://www.businessweek.com/news/2013-05-10/monsanto-dow-herbicide-tolerant-crops-get-environmental-reviews

